Sent: 22 May 2015 15%

To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2015/2242/p

To: planning@camden.gov.u

Subject: FW: 2015/2242/p
Date: Fri, 22 May 2015 19:44:52 +0100

From

To: plannung@camden.gov.uk
Subject: 2015/2242/p

Date: Thu, 7 May 2015 18:15:17 +0100

Being a tenant in St Francis Housing | agree with the double glazed wooded windows as the single
glazed crital frames are not viable

Yours

Frank Whyman
17 St Francis House



